
 

Memorandum 22-144 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  RENEE KRAUSE, MMC, DEPUTY CITY CLERK II 

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: NEW LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATIONS FOR LATITUDE 59 AND WATER RUDDERS 

The City Clerk’s Office has been notified by the AMCO Board of New Liquor License Permits for the following within the 
City of Homer: 
 

License Type: Restaurant/Eating Place - Seasonal 
License #:  6091 
DBA Name: Water Rudders 
Service Location: 1308 Lake Shore Drive, Suite A2  

Homer, AK 99603 
Licensee:  Water Rudders, LLC 
Contact Person: Stephanie Greer 
 
License Type: Restaurant/Eating Place 
License #:  6082 
DBA Name: Latitude 59 
Service Location: 3858 Lake Street, 

Homer, AK 99603 
 Licensee:  Sake 59, LLC 

Contact Person: Jackie Kondak 
  

 
RECOMMENDATION: Voice non objection and approval for the new Liquor License Applications.   
 
Fiscal Note: Revenues. 


